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March 16, 2018
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:	Update to the Board of Directors –NAESB EIR
NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR)
On February 15, 2018, updates to the NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR) were released.  These included changes to the email notifications for publications to provide additional clarity, updates to data validations, and enhancements to improve performance by increasing the efficiency of backend processes.  NAESB is working with OATI to schedule the release of additional updates to the NAESB EIR to continue to improve efficiency and user experience.
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